
58th Annual Tulare County 
Young People’s Concerts

Note: Reservations will be accepted beginning at 
8:00 a.m. on September 22, 2017 

To reserve your seats, call 559-741-0809 
All seats are $3.00 per person

For more information contact Kate Stover at kate.stover@tcoe.org

The Tulare County Office of Education and the Tulare County Symphony Proudly Present the

October 24, 2017

9:00 a.m, 11:00 a.m., 1:00 p.m.

  October 30, 2017
Tulare Community Auditorium

9:30 a.m. and 10:45 a.m.

November 1, 2017

9:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.

 
L.J. Williams Theater - Visalia

Buck Shaffer Theater - Porterville

Musical Adventures!


